


Reading Bingo Guidelines:
1. Sign-Up for Reading Bingo online or on the computers located at 
the Youth Desk.

2. The program runs from Dec. 2-Feb. 22. All bingos must be logged 
by Saturday, Feb. 22 at 2 p.m.

3. An activity can only count for one square at a time. While we  
understand that you may want to cross off two squares for one activity, 
part of the challenge of the sheet is to have each square be a  
separate activity.

4. When you have at least 1 bingo completed, stop by the Youth Desk 
any time we are open to log your reading/activities. You’ll receive 1 
ticket for every bingo you have completed.

5. There will be a new bingo sheet with new activities every month. 
However, you can still work on the previous month’s bingo sheet. We 
will continue to accept any of the bingo sheets until Feb. 22. 

6. If you finish an entire bingo sheet, you’ll receive an additional prize.

7. Have questions? Feel free to call 262-673-8240 (press 3 for the 
Children’s Desk) or stop by the library.


